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Consortium for Asian and African Studies (CAAS)
The 2nd International Conference at INALCO

PIOT - TI7VHWRR - BF/)—27 L (CAAS)
B2EEE R ILERE (B 770 ABEMLRFSENFER)

On November 25 and 26, 2010, for the duration of 2days, 2010 E 11 B 25. 26 AD 2 B, &A2% XL o
Institut National des Langues et Civilisations Orientales TOT - T IYHFETCHRED Ry TLANIIZHD 6
(INALCO) hosted the 2nd international symposium R AR T AERG O — ST L [PST - T
TUHRE - HEIL V- T L] (CAAS) EH#IC
LBE2MERES DRI T LN T I AELRAS
FEXALFBR (INALCO) 2=35Ic L (RS hE L,

AKOLRITLIG, BESATRFE (F524)

organized by "The Consortium for Asian and African
Studies"(CAAS). CAAS is comprised of six institutions,
including TUFS, that are at a worldwide top level of
conducting Asian and African research and education.

This symposium was held, following the first symposium

hosted by Leiden University of the Netherlands in 2009. THDNEBIADY KD T LB EENTTD
Each institution of CAAS is going to host an annual h7=HNDT. BE CAAS OHNEEE 5 E ) TR
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symposium in turn.

During the symposium, forty-two researchers from CAAS
institutions (INALCO, Leiden University, The Faculty of Arts
and Social Sciences of National University of Singapore
(FASS-NUS), The School of Oriental and African Studies
of University of London, Columbia University, and TUFS)
made presentations regarding their research, based on
the theme of "Migrations, Mobility and Globalization."
From TUFS, one professor, and two young researchers
who conducted long term research at the CAAS affiliated
schools under the JSPS International Training Program
(ITP), presented their research.

For those young researchers who attended the
symposium, it was a great opportunity to have experiences
through presenting their research at an international
symposium and to meet other top level researchers from
all over the world.

The symposium was held with assistance from the Japan

Society for the Promotion of Science (JSPS).

YL, BETEIEICES>TVET,

SEOY > RI Y LE, "Migrations, Mobility and
Globalization" #7—~I(Z, CAAS ICHIEB9 275>
AEMRFSEEER. Z1T7KF Y oHR—
JWEN A, OY ROKRERFE - 77 HRRFRR.
AOYET7AZRURED SRS 42 ZOMRE D
RBREFTVELE, AEDLSIE 1 BOFRE, AF
THRIRSN TV I AREMIRESDEEEFAEL T
CAAS NNERHRISE CREAMAZ 21T =Rk & ¥ D, 2
BDEFHREPRERETVE L,

SIMUABEFRRECE ST, BRY>RI T LA
THRERETOIETRELREREFTI EEHIC,
HATCEROARETOMEECSEOEFHRE
EMEXRETOEELRS LY T U

BH. KN URIT LIRILITEUE N B AR R
BLn [EFRRE(2—F a3+ bL—Z>
J-70754L (ITP)] ICL2XEZEHELED
DTY,
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2" Symposium

INALCO, Paris

1 *{:’}-._3 pening of the Symposium at 9.a.m., November 25" :
i /! Jacques LEGRAND, President of INALCO, and
|, Executive Director of TUFS, CAAS Executive Coordinator

Scientific Coordinator : Anne de TINGUY, Professor, INALCO

Contact: claire.lega@inalco.fr

INALCO, 2, rue de Lille — Paris 75007
Salon d’honneur
Metro : Saint-Germain-des-Prés

No pre-registration needed, limited seating available

Institut national des langues et civilisations orientales

2, rue de Lille, 75343 Paris Cedex 07 — Tél. : 33- 0170 23 26 00 — Fax : 33- 01 70 23 26 88 — www.inalco.fr
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International Training Program (ITP-EUROPA)
The First International Seminar at Universita di Bologna

EFMRAEL4—F2aTh . bL—
F1EEREIF—2zFRE (7:

=v¥ +-781%75L (ITP-EUROPA)

AO—=+KZF)

On December 9 and 10, 2010 for the duration of two
days, Universita di Bologna and TUFS co-hosted the
first international seminar “Culture allo specchio — studi
di geocritica e letteratura tra il Giappone e I' Europa” at
Universita di Bologna, Italy.

This seminar was held under the JSPS “International
Training Program (ITP)” aiming at nurturing researchers
specializing in the Humanities of Non-English European
Areas. Universita di Bologna is one of TUFS’s partner
institutions of this program.

Following the keynote speeches by researchers from
Universita di Bologna, Universita degli Studi di Napoli
“L'Orientale” and TUFS on the first day, five young
researchers from TUFS presented their research, and
a round table discussion by senior researchers from
participating institutions concluded the seminar. It was
a great opportunity for them to have contact with the
researchers in the field.

Through implementation of the ITP, TUFS will eventually
establish a system for joint examination of doctoral
dissertations and joint granting of academic degrees
in collaboration with our long-time partner institutions in

Non-English European areas.

2010 F 12A9H (K) £10R8 (&) ®2HMA.
F1EHEREIF— [EREROFER HIE—it
HE/NFOER BAELI-0Ov/S] 2. KFEO
BNINS— N —REETHEIRO-Z v KREDRMET

RELEL
KEeIF—13 [BEFREEI>EZ2—F3FIL- b
L—=>4 70754 (ITP)] (AAZMIRES)

DO—RELTiIThN, FEEEDOI—0O v/ FEREIC
T2 ANEMREDEREENELTVET,
1HBICKE, FO—Z+ X%, FRIVRFERERDV
KEOY ZTHREEICLZEFES »THhN. 2HE
ICRAZOXRZRIELRAFEZECELTMEES
BPMRERET /2%, SIMAZOLZTHRE
IC&BRMIERAITON, BHAEREEDEELMH
RRADERELV) U

HE, ARRFZOIMP 7075 L%@L T, KO-
A REERD ETBIFRERT Oy /MO
BHIN— N EORB T, BLREREE -
HRAPIREHIEDHILZBIEL TWE T,
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giovedi 9 dicembre ore 15:00—-18:00 Aula Prodi
12A98 (K) 158~18F 707 #B=E

venerdi 10 dicembre ore 09:30—12:30 Aula Prodi

12R10H (&) 9K304~12830% TAF(BE

venerdi 10 dicembre ore 15:00—18:00
Sala della Biblioteca Italianistica
12108 (&)158~188 14U 7 FREERR—IL
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Consortium for Asian and African Studies
Minutes of the 3rd CAAS Coordinators Meeting

POT - TI7VHWMR - A /)= T L (CAAS)

FLI3EIA—T 1 x—2—8FEER

Date: November 24(Wed), 2010 16:00~19 :00
Venue: "Les salons", INALCO, 2 rue de Lille-75007 Paris
Attended by : Prof. Jacques Legrand (INALCO)
Prof. Anne de Tinguy (INALCO)
Prof. Andrew Gerstle (SOAS)
Prof. Shirlena Huang (FASS-NUS)
Prof. Carol Gluck (Columbia University)
Prof. Koji Miyazaki (TUFS)
Prof. Nobuo Tomimori (TUFS)
Prof. Nobuaki Kondo (TUFS)

Introduction

Prof. Miyazaki, CAAS executive coordinator announced
the opening of the meeting while Leiden University was
absent.

Nomination of the chairperson
Prof. Legrand was elected the chairperson from among
the attended members.

Reporting items

Prof. Miyazaki gave a report on the consequences after
the second coordinator meeting. He introduced the new
CAAS member, Columbia University and the coordinator,
Prof. Gluck. Prof. Miyazaki showed new leaflet of CAAS,
which was published by TUFS and included Columbia
University as member.

After discussions the attended members approved the
minutes of the previous coordinators meeting.

Agenda
1. Provisional Schedule of CAAS Symposium and
Workshop after 2011
Prof. Miyazaki explained the provisional schedule of
CAAS symposia and workshops after the second one
in Paris this year, which was approved. Prof. Gerstle
explained about the next symposium, which would be
held at SOAS in 2011. He proposed the possible title of
the symposium "Making a Difference: Representing the
Other in Asian/African Media and Cinema", which was

FfERRE - 2010 £ 11 B 24 H (/k#EH) 16:00 ~
19:00
RIESEAT - 75 AEMRAFSFENEFRE (INALCO).
/N
HFE#E © Jacques Legrand #3% (INALCO)
Anne de Tinguy ##% (INALCO)
Andrew Gerstle 3% (SOAS)
Shirlena Huang 2i#% (FASS-NUS)
Carol Gluck #i4% (20> E7KXZE)
BIFE—#E (TUFS)
ERmRYIE (TUFS)
MR ERHERUR (TUFS)

M=

CAAS I/t 75«7« A—F 1 x— 2 —Sl5#iZ
$W, AT RBURETHINSHERET S
g, PFILIANH -1

EROEL
ByE(CLV) . Legrand #uEhiER I N,

HEEE

FEEIELYE20I—FT 4 X —2—2HEDE
ENIRADIRED H o7z FF CAAS X /N—=D O
CETREZERVZNDI—T 4 % —&Z—T& 5 Gluck
BEBOBN D H-7-%. IOLETKREEECHL
WCAAS ) =T Ly NDIERERE D H - 7=

RZIC, BIEO—T 1 X —2—RBDFESBHZOMHE
RBETV. ThETHALU

HRE
1. 2011 FELIED CAAS VORI IL-T—=J 23y
TBEFEICOVT

BIBEHEIRLY) . REDINALCO >R LED
CAAS V2RI L T—=0 a3y TORETFEIS
DWTERAY &), Chz&THAL . RIC. Gerstle
iz L) 2011 FFIZ SOAS TRET 2 REY KD
JLDEBAD H ), DRI TLDEZAMLELT
“Making a Difference : Representing the Other in
Asian/ African Media and Cinema” %{&#& L TH&
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approved. He also described the funding situation for
the symposium. Prof. Huang reported that NUS had had
already a preparatory meeting for the symposium in 2012.
Also the attended members agreed that the symposium in
2013 would be hosted by Columbia University.

Prof. Tomimori explained about CAAS Ad hoc symposium
in March 2011, "Symposium on Language Education/
Applied Linguistics" coordinated by TUFS, which was
approved.

2. Publishing the proceedings of the 2nd CAAS
Symposium and Workshop
Prof. Miyazaki showed the proceedings of the 1st CAAS
Workshop and proposed to publish the proceedings of the
2nd CAAS Symposium from TUFS. The attended members
agreed that the selected articles of young researchers
would be published in the proceedings.

3. Potential new CAAS member institutions

Prof. Legrand explained that Hankuk University of
Foreign Studies shows interest in joining CAAS. After
discussions all the attended members agreed to invite the
university to CAAS and to follow the procedure for official
admission. Prof. Miyazaki explained the procedure.

Other potential member institutions were also discussed.
The attended members agreed that the total number of
member institutions is expected to be around twelve, and
a potential member would be required to fulfill at least
two conditions: first the institution can join multiple fields
of CAAS activity, and second the institution commits to
graduate education.

4. CAAS funding situation

The funding situations of TUFS and SOAS were
explained. The International Training Program of TUFS will
end in October 2012. SOAS applied the fund of British
Academy for the CAAS symposium in 2012.

5. Cooperative research projects among CAAS
member institutions
Prof. Miyazaki explained some on-going cooperative
research projects among CAAS member institutions and
possible future projects were also discussed.

Closing
Prof. Legrand gave a closing remark.
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HUAEWEDREN SV FREOBRINE T AL,
LHE, VORI ITLDEESRRICOVWTHEBAN -
7oo F7-. NUS @ Huang ¥iEh 513, 2012 FD Y
CRIUILIZDOWTIHEICE RS S 2R . BEE
HEED TVWIE. HBENFH o7 REICKETH-
2013 EDNY LRI Y LIG, FMALN—TH5
OYET7RZOFEICLIERET I ET—RL

TH. CAASODTEHAY VDRI LERRIC, [EEE
BE - ICHSERICETE Y URIIL] £ 2011 F
3 AICTUFS THFIFEET 3 2 L ICDVWTERIUR
FWRENHY, ThETHRLI
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ER 52T 1
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Legrand #i% & V) 82 E S EFEAFR (HUFS)( 2 E )
&V) CAAS NDFHMBAHLN H - -EFHEAN H -
foo BWREDIER. FRMBERH 2 AR T—EL 7=
SHEMBICEG-FREEARIEDD L E L, N
BRFEEDERET o

LHH, O X N—DIMBEDRIEEEICDWTDH
EmOfThh/, %9, CAAS X > /N—#BEH O Lk
RRICDOWTIF 12 HBEARRENEY TH D & L RIS,
IEERMAFICOVWTIE, DhEEDH. 1) BED CAAS
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TUFS KUV SOAS &), BE£IKMICDOVWTEERD
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Academic Exchange Agreement with the Moscow State
Institute of International Relations (Russia)

TR JERFRFEXS (O 7) EFMRRTE & s

On Friday, November 26, 2010, from the Moscow State
Institute of International Relations, Professor Anatoly
Torkunov, President of the institute, and Dmitri Streltsov,
head of the institute’s Asian and African Studies Course of
the International Relations Department, visited TUFS. Their
visit was for the main purpose of attending the signing
ceremony, marking the establishment of agreement for
international exchanges between the Moscow State
Institute of International Relations and TUFS. Attending
the ceremony from TUFS were President Ikuo Kameyama
and 6 others.

The Moscow State Institute of International Relations is
a public university, associated with the Russian Ministry
of Foreign Affairs, and is known to have raised prominent
individuals within the fields of foreign affairs, international
economic relations, and international journalism.
Symbolized by President Torkunov's proactive proposal in
regards to a student exchange program, there are high
hopes for the progression of mutual cooperation on behalf
of this established agreement for exchanges.

-, ‘.-n

Hoew
Arusindy TORTUNOY.

-
.

AZEE. 2010 F 11 B 26 B, X7 VEEERFE
KEDPSTFR)— - NLT I TEERVRINY -
Z L)Y+ JEBEEREST7OT - 77U hERE
EHBEL. FMTRBEDREENX TV E L 7

EX 7 7EBREFRAZE (MGIMO) 1. O T7HH
HBORILKRETHY ., NXBFIREDERD /-
DOESEHBEE L TOEEEEFER L. X7
DRZEXROVTICHEFBTY - PERAFELT
MONTWET, 1944 FICEX 7 TAZERBERE
BB RHMAE U CRRIL S h, RISE, 4132, WM BRI,
EEY v —FVALDOERFICSWTEBN-AMEE
HLTWET,

EFERIRFEB. ERFRERREREEZEL WS L
EHIC, 1954 FICAL TREDHBERED—DOTH
BZEXVTRFEFMAFNEHKE LI-EENHY), BRE
HRE3I HEZFEHELTVET,

WBERKICIE, BIUBEXZRIEY. HEH—XK
FRAECERZMARR. HAZ—RMRREIIRE
6 BIPHEFELELE, MLT/ TZEEDSIE. KFRR.
BICELELANLVTORERRICOVWTSEBARET
WO LEERT 32 EICDWTIEBIN G IRE
WHY), SE LN BRECEBOERYHFS
h%xd,
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Office for International Academic Strategy (OFIAS-TUFS)

Activities (Jan. 2010 - Jan. 2011)

EFRF TSR AEB(OFIAS-TUFS) E##RE(2010F 1 A—-2011%F1A)

Jan 14

Jan 22

Jan 25

Jan 27

Feb 9

Feb 26

Mar 1

Mar 5

Mar 24-28

April 1

OFIAS held a forum for the teachers from
Islamic boarding schools (Pesantren) in
Indonesia, co-hosted by the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of Japan (Partnership for the

21st Century).

Eleven diplomats from NIS countries visited
TUFS and made speeches to students of
Russian Classes (under MOFA invitation).

Prof. Min Hua Zhao,Vice President of School of
Foreign Languages, Peking University, China
visited the President of TUFS.

Prof. Wolfgang Schneider from University of
Hildesheim, Germany visited the President of
TUFS.

HE. Mr
Republic of Latvia visited the President of
TUFS.

Peteris Vaivars, Ambassador of

Prof. Yasuhisa Kanaguchi, Executive Director
of TUFS, visited SOAS, UK for promoting on
academic exchanges.

Ten participants of Japan Research Institution
Network Seminar for South East European
Countries visited the Director of OFIAS ( under
MOFA Partnership for the 21st Century)

Dr. Barbara Pizziconi from SOAS , UK visited
the Director of OFIAS.

Prof. Koji Miyazaki, Director of OFIAS visited
Columbia University, U.S.A. for a conference
on CAAS.

Ten foreign instructors have joined TUFS.
Mr. Mario Carranza Diez (Spanish Studies),
Mr. Changhui Liu (Chinese Studies),

Prof. Rakhmat Soleh (Indonesian Studies),
Prof. Mayphone Duangphasy
Studies),

Prof. Vanna Em (Cambodian Studies),

Mr. Matthew Kenneth Miller (English Studies),
Mr. Jeremy Scott Boston (English Studies),

(Laotian

1A14H

12 R T7 A 2T LETRRIEMBEEE
FEZANGBE) FEE DRSS
&

1A22H

1H25H

1RA27H

2A9H

2H26H

3A1H

3H5H

NISEEE1145 E & W NMBDOAZEER
B P & A E - FRRRE (S1EE)

FE-ERAFELY) HER SEEFER
BlIFERR P ARFEFR & RUEHME
KA BILTFZXNA LKFELV)

‘‘‘‘‘‘

RELEAMA

BEHZ NETKREER—FTV X -T7A
J 7 IV AK(EN ARFFR & REGHR

2OBEHIBERVCTRISEICET 54T
EEDA-HEE-O K KFESOASE
BlGi

RN EE RIS B AR R T — 7
I F—SIME10Z N OFIASAIPR #
KGR (A FEE)

EE-O> K> KFSOAS L V) Barbara
Pizziconizgfm»*OFIASZAER & % FRANEH
i

3H24 - 28H

4R1H
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Apr 9

Mr. Satoru Uchida (English Studies), Ms. Min
Quan (Chinese Studies),

Ms. Helena
Studies)

Romero Moreno (Spanish

Ms. Anja Funston, Study Abroad Manager of
SOAS, UK visited OFIAS.

Apr 16 - Jul 14

May 13-14

May 17-18

Aug 27

Sep 1

Sep 11

Sep 15

Sep 15-18

End of Sep

TUFS hosted a trainee from Japan Russia

Youth Exchange Program. (under MOFA

program)

President lkuo Kameyama and Prof. Yasuhisa
of TUFS,
University

Kanaguchi, Executive Director
attended Japan-North  Africa
Summit in Tunisia.

Prof. Yasuhisa Kanaguchi, Executive Director
of TUFS, attended Japan-Germany Rector's
Conference in Berlin, Germany.

Francis KH So, Ph.D., President and three
staff members from Wenzao Ursuline College
of Languages, Taiwan visited the President of
TUFS.

Three researchers joined TUFS. Prof. Anne
Colette Moeschler-Reboul (Research Director,
National Center for Scientific Research),
Prof. Martin Grossheim (Lecturer,

University), Prof. Jian Chen (Professor, Fudan

Passau

University)

President lkuo Kameyama and Prof. Yasuhisa
of TUFS,
attended Japan-Russia University Presidents'

Kanaguchi, Executive Director

Conference in Moscow, Russia.

One researcher joined TUFS.
Prof. Li-Chun Chen (Assistant
National Cheng Kung University)

Professor,

One staff member from TUFS attended the
conference of European Association for
Education (EAIA)

International in Nantes,

France.

Two foreign instructors left TUFS.
Prof. Zahra Taheri Tanha (Persian Studies)
Mr. Aydin Soylemez (Turkish Studies)

Mario Carranza Diez & (X /1 > &8).
ZIR1EH S (FEEE). Rakhmat Soleh
ERFR (1 > K% 2 T758). Mayphone
Duangphasy H##i5%(Z 7+
EmEXIZ(H >R T 775E). Matthew
Kenneth Millers&Efi(Z£EE). Jeremy Scott
Bostonz&RM(325E). NHMEEAT(REE). &
K &R (-REEE). Helena Romero Moreno

=5

EED (R <1 EE

XEE). Vanna

EE-AO> K KFESOASEZIELE Ms.
Anja Funston#*OFIAS % &G4

4R9H

4R16H-7R14H
ARFFERAEEMEE1RZA (5155
&)

5R13-14H

BA—dt77) hERSEICBILZER
U2OBEHIHE R F1=X)

5H17-18H
ARFEESHICEOIBEHNHE FHNIL
1))

8A27TH HE-XERNBEFR.HFERFERM3IZD
AFFR & RWEHM

9H1H NEANRREIREE

Anne Colette Moeschler-Rebouliff%2
T4 L7 &2— (752 RELRERZRRR)
Martin Grossheimz&hifi (/ ¥+ # 7 XZ)
BR&IZR (BB KX%F)

9811 HEFESFEICBILFZE.£20O0EFEI Y
BEFERTT)

9A15H AEAMZEE.REEBHUE (EIIRIIK
)EE

9A15-18H
EAIEFRMNEREEHBHR) ERMS ICARE
1B SIMEF > b)

9A% IS ERE E 2R D BT

Zahra Taheri Tanha ¥% (~JL > 7EE)
Aydin Soylemez (& ( hJLOEE)
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Oct 1

Oct 19

Oct 21

Oct 21

Oct 22

Nov 2

Nov 11

Nov 11

Nov 18-19

Nov 22

Nov 24

Two foreign instructors joined TUFS.
Prof. Maryam Kohansal (Persian Studies)
Ms. Sila Ay (Turkish Studies)

Five delegation members of regional peace
and development project in Mindanao,
Philippines, visited TUFS students and
scholars under the Ministry of Foreign Affairs'
Invitation Scheme (Partnership for the 21st
Century).

Mr. Sueo Numazawa, Rector of Universidade
Federal Rural da Amazonia, Brazil visited the
President of TUFS.

Ten delegation members of Japan Saudi
Arabia Youth Exchange Program visited
TUFS students and scholars (under MOFA
invitation).

Mr. Bakhodir Samatov, Director of Translator
Training Center affiliated with University
of World Economy and Diplomacy of the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic
of Uzbekistan, and two staff members from

Embassy of Uzbekistan visited TUFS.

Prof. Koji Miyazaki, Director of OFIAS, attended
SOAS alumni association in Tokyo.

Prof. Cheng Zhaoxiang, Dean of Foreign
Language School and five faculty members of
Peking University, China visited the President
of TUFS.

Prof. Sung Mei-hwa, Dean of the College of
Foreign Languages and Literatures, and seven
faculty members from Tamkang University,
Taiwan, visited the President of TUFS.

Prof. Koji Miyazaki, Director of OFIAS, and
Prof. Yasuhisa Kanaguchi, Executive Director
of TUFS attended the Japan UK higher
education symposium at Kyushu University.

Prof. Dr. Branko Kovacevi¢, Rector, and three
faculty members of University of Belgrade,
Servia visited the President of TUFS.

Prof. Dr. Ana Paula Laborinho, President of

Instituto Camdes, Portuguese visited the

10R1H

10H19H

10821H

10821H

10R22H

11A2H

11A11H

11A11H
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FREESNEERE2ZYEE
Maryam Kohansal#££3% (7~JL 3 7758)
Sila Ay#& (L 3EE)

T4 VES I A F A MIRTFAEER Y
FREREZ AN (S55E)

TSIIN-T<JZTEEKFE Sueo
NumazawaZF £ 1 OFIASAER & # FREEH
Rl 8 ESRE

YT IETEERRETEY T UREK
%= A (4 758)

D ANF X R NFEMBEHFRE
BAR K ERER - BIRER > 2 —.
Bakhodir Samatovii R X U7 AXF X &
CKRIEEEE2/ N KER

EE-O> K KFESOASRIRAL 7
2 a3 UICEBIBOFIASAZIE D HE (FY: &
=)

FE-JERAENEEFRE. FREAFRT Rt
SERNARFFR & REGHH

BB RIRFHNEE N FR. REE TR

11518-19H

11H22H

HEZFRSFICEIBOFIASARBE. £0
BEAHRE (2 AMKE)

IVET - NF 5 F— K KZFBranko
Kovatevic 2RM3Z I KFFRE # R
BilG

11A24H
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Nov 24

Nov 25-26

Nov 26

Dec7

Dec 9-10

Jan 6

Jan 17

President of TUFS.

Prof. Koji Miyazaki, Director of OFIAS, Prof.
Nobuo Tomimori and Prof. Nobuyuki Kondo,
core members of OFIAS and staff of OFIAS
visited Institut National des Langues et
Civilisations Orientales (INALCO), France to
attend the 3rd CAAS coordinator meeting.

Six professors, two post-graduates (ITP
researchers) and two staff members from
TUFS attended the 2nd CAAS Symposium at
INALCO, France.

Prof. Anatoly V. Torkunov, President and a
faculty member of Moscow State Institute of
International Relations, Russia, visited TUFS
to attend the signing ceremony of "Agreement
for Academic Exchanges".

Prof. Wesley Jacobsen, Professor of
Department of the East Asian Language and
Civilization, Harvard University, U.S.A. visited
the President of TUFS.

Four professors, five post-graduates (ITP
researchers) and two staff members from
TUFS attended the first International Seminar
in Bologna, ltaly, co-hosted by TUFS and
Universita di Bologna (with the support of
JSPS-ITP Program).

One researcher joined TUFS.
Prof. Qimudedaoerji (Professor, Inner Mongolia
University)

Four ambassadors of South  African
Development Community (SADC) to Japan
visited TUFS to meet the President and hold a
lecture.
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Office for International Academic Strategy
Tokyo University of Foreign Studies (OFIAS-TUFS)
3-11-1 Asahi-cho, Fuchu-shi, Tokyo 183-8534 Japan
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T 183-8534 RmEBFFHMEAAMET 3-11-1

Tel: +81-(0)42-330-5594; Fax: +81-(0)42-330-5599; Email: ofias-office@tufs.ac.jp
URL: http://www.tufs.ac.jp/common/is/kenkyu/ofias-j.html

For more information, please contact the above.

BEIVWEDEIE LREOEBEE T THEVWWALET,

OFIAS Newsletter No.14



